
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Shain, Andy <ashain@thestate.com>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2015 1:23:47 PM
Subject: RE: Revised FOIA request

Andy,
 
We have forwarded this request to the legal office, which processes public records requests. Please follow up with 
them.
 
Rob
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Shain, Andy [mailto:ashain@thestate.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 9:57 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Revised FOIA request
 
Under the South Carolina FOIA law, The State newspaper requests all emails between June 1-July 13, 2015, 
from:
 
-The governor and her senior staff 
 
-The public sent to the governor's office
 
Please exclude emails from the press office and return emails sent to the public.
 
I can be reached at (803) 445-4904.
 
-- 
Andrew Shain
Reporter/Editor
The State
1401 Shop Road 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
(803) 445-4904
Web: thestate.com
Twitter: @andyshain
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